
 Please take a look at 
the activities and celebration 
we had in school for the month 
of November.  

We visited the Road Safety Community Park for our excursion and it was so much fun! 



Stopping at the traffic light 

One of the bus-stops at the park 

The highlight of the park was definitely 
the petrol station.  We had a great time 
pretending to fill up the vehicles’ petrol 
tanks. 



Writing on sand is free and fun! It’s 
a good activity for us  

And of course, since the beach was just a short 
walk from the park, we had our picnic there! 

Interesting landmarks in the park! 



Milk Experiment Activity 

Role playing 

Patterning 

3D shapes 



Leaf Printing 

Exploring the different seeds Counting Game with Ms. Stella 

I am glad to have been your 
teacher & I’ve come to love all of 
you. Remember all the fun we had 
and most of all, remember that you 
are unique in your own ways. I am 
so proud of what all of you have 
accomplished. Until we meet again! 
Nursery B – Helpful Class.  


